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Holiday Inn Franchise Conference 1978 

August 17, 1978 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 

Holiday Inn Universlty 
11200 East Goodman Rood 
Olive Branch, MS 38654 

601-895-2941 

The American Jewish Committee 
165 E. 56th St . 
New York, N.Y. 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

I am somewhat negligent in responding to our previous correspondence, please 
excuse my delay. 

I sincerely appreciated your interest in our prayer breakfast program. Un­
fortunately we won't be able to accept your offer to be with us in September 
of 1978. Wallace Johnson had a special choice this year and asked if we would 
yield our recommendation until another year. You can expect to hear from me 
again in the future. I have heard excellent things about you and I'm confident 
our franchise owners would enjoy your message. 

Thank you again for your cooperation . SiB:-
Robert E. Morris 
Conference Manager 

ce 

cc: Bob Levinson 
Reuben Pomerantz 



' - . 

March 7. 1978 

Mr. Robert B. Morri. 
Conference Director 
Bol~day Inn Univeraity 
1150 E. Goodman Road 
Olive Branch, Mi •• issippi 386~4 

Thank you very ... ch for your varm And aracloua letter of '.bruary 9th. 

As of nov, tbe date of Sept..oer 12th 1, open on ., calendar. 
be 44!l.lghted. therefore to accept your thouahtful invitation to 
at the Prayer Breakf •• t of tbe Boliday Ian S,.tea Conference. 

I would 
.peak 

U you could send .. eoM past progr ... that vlll bell' me get a clear 
idea of the context of your conference. 

With regard to tbe _tter of an honorar1.., I would be happy to eon­
fora to whatever pattern you have eatablished vitb previoua speakers. 
It would be nec .... ry for UI to have an underatanding about your cover-
10g my travel expenses. 

With varmut personal good wi.he. and ay prayers for God'. richut 
blu.1.ngB over you, I •• , 

I!IIT:RPR 

Faithfully your,. 

Rabbi Marc H. 'lanenbaua 
Nat1on&l Director 
Interrellgtou. Aff.ira 

f} ' ..... l.. rJ- - "..A-
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HOLIDAY INN 
UNIVERSITY 

February 9, 1978 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
American-Jewish Committee 
165 East 56th Street 
New York City. New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Once a year we conduct our Holiday Inn System Conference for 
our franchise holders here in Memphis. As a part of that 
Conference we have the Wallace E. Johnson ~yer Breakfast. 
In 1978 the date for that breakfast will e September 12. 

We are interested in having a member of the Jew1s faith 
deliver remarks during that Prayer Breakfast . I have asked 
several of our franchise holders to recommend potential 
speakers for that function and your name has been sent to me. 

I wonder if you would be good enough to reply to the following 
questions : 

1) Would you be interested in accepting such an invitation? 

2) Is the date, September 12th, presently available on your 
agenda? 

3) What is your honorarium? 

I would certainly appreciate rece~v~ng the above information 
and will plan to be in touch with you hopefully no later than 
mid-March to further discuss any potential mutual interest. 

Thank you very much. 

HOLIDAY INN UNIVERSITY 

~ 
Robert E. Morris 
Conference Director 

ca 
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